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August 13, 2018 
 
Edward Hayes 
Wallis Road Properties, LLC 
105 Bartlett Road 
Portsmouth, NH 03801 
 
Subject Site: Rye – Former Rand Lumber Company, 511 Wallis Road  
   DES Site #198604301, SITEEVAL Project #34669 
 

Groundwater Sampling Data Transmittal, prepared by GeoInsight, Inc., 
dated June 28, 2018 (Activity #258886) 

 
Dear Mr. Hayes: 
 
The New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) has reviewed the subject 
document and other information in our files regarding the referenced site. Based on our review 
of the existing information, NHDES does not require additional investigation, remedial 
measures, or groundwater monitoring for this site. Accordingly, NHDES will remove this site 
from our active project list and close the regulatory site file. 
 
NHDES reserves the right, under New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules Env-Or 600 
Contaminated Site Management, to require additional investigations, remedial measures, or 
groundwater monitoring if further information indicating the need for such work becomes known. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this letter. 
       
Sincerely, 

 
Todd Piskovitz, P.G. 
Oil Remediation and Compliance Bureau 
Tel: (603) 271-2490  
Fax: (603) 271-2181 
Email: Todd.Piskovitz@des.nh.gov 
 
ec: Rye Health Officer 
 Michael Magnant, Rye Town Administrator 

Brian D. Kisiel, P.G., GeoInsight, Inc. 
 

Route/ec:  Margaret Bastien, P.E., ORCB 


